
Dear Flacons,  

 

A year ago, we enjoyed the unique opportunity of being a part of the first 

ever 1 District 1 Book with Katherine Applegate’s Wishtree. In celebration of 

our 1st anniversary of our “Wishing Day” on May 1st, we are asking our 

Falcons to find a way to honour Wishtree’s themes of hope, kindness, 

friendship, and resilience. This Friday, please find a way to spread hope and 

kindness in your neighbourhood. Some suggestions include: 

•  Sidewalk chalk messages of encouragement  

•  Encouraging words/posters posted in your windows at home  

•  Tie wish ribbons on your trees at home.   

•  Go on a family walk to see how many wishes you can find! 

 

And come on over to SJF to see the staff’s wishes and add your own to our 

Wishtree on our front lawn. 
  


